
7. NEIGHBOURHOOD WEEK 2000

Report of the meeting of the Neighbourhood Week Joint Board Committee held on 13
September 2000 is attached.

Recommendation: That the information be received.

Chairperson’s
Recommendation: 1. That the officer’s recommendation be adopted.

2. That the Board meet with Police to discuss projects to involve
Neighbourhood Support Groups as described by Jacqui Goodwin
at her presentation in the Town Hall.

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made.


